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Furbush Road Culverts 

September 1, 2023 

 
Looking south, the Maxwell Brook Project has been completed. 

      
Contractor:    St. Laurent & Sons, Inc.            Bid Amount:  $384,930.00 
  
Percent Complete last approved pay estimate:  100.0%      
 
Project Schedule: Completion date August 26, 2023 
 
Project Scope: The work consists of replacing three 6-foot diameter culverts that carry 
Maxwell Brook under Furbush Road in the Town of Sabattus, Maine. The work includes 
pavement removal, excavation and backfill, temporary cofferdams and dewatering, 
temporary culvert installation, culvert removal and replacement, guardrail remove and 
reset, paving and all other work incidental thereto in accordance with the Plans and 
Specifications. 
 
Contractor Schedule: The contractor has completed the installation of the three 6-foot 
diameter reinforced concrete culverts and the reconstruction of the roadway.  The 
roadway was reopened to traffic on August 11, 2023 fifteen days ahead of schedule.  The 
road was originally closed on May 1, 2023 and remained closed for a total of 102 days 
during that time the project was designed, bid, and constructed.   


